
Kind Regards, 

 
 

 
 

October 23, 2023 
 

Honorable Senator Diane T. Capehart 
35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands 
3022 Estate Golden Rock 
St. Croix, VI 00820 

 
Dear Senator Capehart: 
 
I do apologize that due to a previous commitment I cannot be present at the Committee on Rules and 
Judiciary Meeting to be held on Thursday, October 26, 2023. 

 

Kindly excuse my absence. I regret any inconvenience my absence may cause. 

Thank you for your understanding. 

 
 
 

 
Marise C. James 
Senator 
35th Legislature of the Virgin Islands  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


